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Term 4 Week  6 

2019 

Learning For Life 

niagarapk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au                     www.niagarapk-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Important Dates 
 

Monday 25/11 
* 3/4C & 3/4M Bateau  
   Bay Excursion 
Tuesday 26/11 
* School Banking 
Thursday 28/11 
* Kinder Orientation 
    9:15 in School Hall 
Friday 29/11 
* 3/4G & 3/4H Bateau 
   Bay Excursion 
Tuesday 3/12 
* School Banking 
Wednesday 4/12 
* 3/4L, 4T, 3T & Stage 2 
   Multicat Bateau Bay 
   Excursion 
     
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
   

Great Work! 
This week I had the opportunity to spend some time in K/6P and I had some 
students visit to show me their work. Dora, Caitlin, Annaliese and Blake from 4/5T 
showed me their Library research. Saphine and Cadi from 2/3T read me their 
informative texts and Ella and Ellyana from 3/4M also showed me their 
informative texts. Well done to Archer KM for reading 100 nights and 
congratulations to George K/6P, Isabella KF, Oscar 1M, Imogen 1S, Nykai KF, Heidi 
3/4L and Taliyah KM for reading an amazing 200 nights.  
 

Kindergarten Orientation 
All Kindergarten students for 2020 and parents are invited to attend our 
Kindergarten orientation session on Thursday 28 November at 9:15am. 
 

The students will participate in activities within the current Kindergarten 
classrooms and an information session for parents will be held in the hall. The 
2020 Kindergarten students and their parents will also participate in a picnic and  
self guided tour of the school using ipads and QR codes. The Clothing Pool will be 
open for the purchase of school uniforms. 
 

Stage 2 LMG Gats Day 
On Thursday 21 November, Niagara Park Public School hosted the Stage 3 LMG 
GATS day. Students from all the partner schools in the valley participated in 
problem solving, thinking skills, coding and collaborative challenges. The Stage 3 
winners were the Lisarow Nuggets and Niagara Park place third. Congratulations 
to all the students who participated and thank you to Mrs Rutherford and Mrs 
Atkinson for running the day and thank you to the staff at Niagara 
Park Public School who helped in organising the opportunity.  
 
 

Narara Valley Drive,   

Niagara Park, NSW 2250, 
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Banding Together 
Last Friday, 18 members of our school bands 
attended Banding Together at Wyong Race Club. 
The students learnt 4 pieces and then participated 
in tutorials throughout the day with students from 
across the Central Coast. The students had a great 
time and their behaviour was commendable.  
 
Thank you to Miss Moriarty for organising our involvement and thank you to the 
parents for providing transport. 
 
Summer Reading is a Blast 
Reading is the key to success in education, but reading is not confined to school - what 
is learned at school needs to be used at home through reading for pleasure and 
interest. 
 
Reading with or to a child will help keep their reading skills alive and prevents the loss of these skills.  In a 
similar holiday reading program, results showed that 96% of students who participated, improved or 
maintained their reading levels over the holidays.  These holidays we will be running the Summer Reading is a 
Blast Holiday Reading Program.  You and your child are invited to participate in Summer Reading is a Blast for 
these summer school holidays.  There is no cost involved, just commitment to have fun reading through the 
holidays. 
 
Every participating student in Years K to 5 will receive a Summer Reading is a Blast reading card in the last 
week of school to record what they read over the holidays. The card also has tips for shared reading activities.  
Students are asked to read for 21 days during the summer holidays. 
 
They record their holiday reading on the provided card and return it to school by Friday 7 February 2020.  
Students who complete the card will receive a book prize. 
 
Have a great weekend. 
 
Adam Boulus 
Principal 
 

TERM 4 STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE COUNCIL 
Next Thursday 28 November, 2019 is the last day to donate new books to The Smith Family’s Book Appeal. 

This appeal is for Australian children living with limited financial advantages. Reading at home is very 

important to every child’s education so by donating books, we can improve the educational opportunities for 

less fortunate children. During November, collection boxes will be in each classroom.   All books must be NEW.  

We thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Sallyanne Probert 

SRC Coordinator 
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SUPERSTAR ASSEMBLY 
Congratulations on the following students for receiving their Superstar awards. 
 

One Star Award 
Ella-Jane P. (1B)   Maison C. (1B)   Abbey P. (1M) 
Jayden R. (1M)   Bohdi H. (1M)   Morgan B. (1S) 
Tyler B. (1S)   Jaxan F. (1/2H)   Esther H. (1/2H) 
Oliver M. (1/2H)   Phoenix S. (1/2H)   Zander M. (1/2H) 
Kaleah M. (1/2H)   Talen McF. (1/2H)   Khael U. (2J) 
Elijah S. (2J)   Sophie K. (2J)   Zali S.  (2J) 
Kayden G. (2/3T)   Jackson H. (2/3T)   Liam S.  (2/3T) 
Taylor H. (3/4G)   Alana C. (3/4G)   Nina M. (3/4G) 
Cameron L. (3/4M)   Cordelia G. (3/4M)   Noah D. (5/6B) 
 
Two Star Award 
Lily R.  (2C)   Calum P. (2C)   Matilda S. (2C) 
Ethan W. (2C)   Elisabeth R. (2/3T)   Eliandra C. (3/4G) 
Ali T.  (3/4G)   Isabel W. (3/4H)   Susana G. (3/4L) 
Tyrone H. (3/4L)   Jasmine S. (3/4M)   Ava B.  (3/4M) 
Aaron T. (5/6A)   Gretchen E. (5/6R)   Eliana B. (5/6S) 
Kylan A. (5/6S)   
 
Three Star Award 
Lyra McF. (3/4C)   Phoebe W. (3/4C)   Kirra M. (3/4G) 
Aysha B. (3/4G)   Miller G. (3/4G)   Flynn T. (5/6R) 
Charlotte M. (5/6R)   James H. (5/6S)   Matisse E. (5/6S) 
 
Four Star Award 
Jude C.  (5/6R)   Tiarne L. (5/6R)   
 
Five Star 
Charlotte R. (5/6R)  
 
Nicole Pattison  
Deputy Principal (Rel.) 
 
  

SCHOOL BANKING 
 

Last day to order rewards for 2019 
If your child has collected 10 Dollarmites tokens and would like to redeem them for a School Banking reward 
item this term, please fill in your child’s redemption slip and send it in on our School Banking day before 
Tuesday 26 November 2019.   This will ensure the reward item arrives before the school holidays. 
 
Any Dollarmites tokens that are not redeemed this year can be used in 2020. 
 
Our final School Banking day for 2019 is Tuesday December 10th.  
 
School Banking Ladies  
 
 

https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fsnhs.sch.im%2Fsite%2Fuploads%2Fblog%2F151%2Fimage%2F60852058_well_done_decorative_lettering_text_greeting_card.jpg.d%2F06a4a1f423520b860e5187c59e0a67ae%2F750_500_22ca054c21403c0a59e7ca8d388b5e45.jpg%3
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